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Weaver’s West Online Report 
(In Lieu of General Meeting} 

January 8, 2021 

Due to Covid-19, the Recreation Center Board has put a ban on large group indoor meetings, so we were unable 

to hold our January General Meeting.  Instead, we wanted to send out this report to keep all members abreast 

of what is going on. 

Officer Reports 

Co-Presidents: Karen Vincent and Mary Wilder reported: 
 
Karen Vincent thanked Diane Conery for her service as Co-President.  A warm welcome is extended to Mary 
Wilder who replaces Diane as Co-President. 
 
An email was sent to all members reminding them to refrain from coming to the Guild if they are feeling 
sick.  Members who traveled for the holidays should stay home for 10 days upon returning to Sun City 
West.  Members who had family or friends visit over the holidays should quarantine for 10 days after their 
visitors departed.  
 
Most of the Committee Chairs for 2021 have been filled.  The Board discussed combining the Newsletter and 
Publicity Chairs into one position as both committees cover the same information.  This position has now been 
filled by Cynthia Geyer-Goering, a new member.   
 

SELLING WEAVING ITEMS:  We wish to remind members of the Sales Policies of the Recreation 
Center.   Items made in the Guild, and/or using Guild looms must only be sold in the Village Store, Craft Fair 
and/or Guild sponsored outside sales.  Incidental sales to friends and relatives when they reimburse the 
member for the cost of the material is permissible.    Individual or private selling of merchandise for the 
express purpose of generating personal monetary gain is prohibited. 
 
Bob’s Variety Discount Cards for 2021 in the amount of 15% are in the Monitor’s middle desk drawer.  

Vice President 
Angela Buxton had no report. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Melanie Drake reported a checking balance of $1792.01 and savings balance of $3357.01.  The credit card has 

no balance.  The Board passed the proposed budget for 2021 at the December board meeting. 

Committee Reports 

Newsletter/Publicity 
Cynthia Geyer-Goering is now handling both Newsletter and Publicity responsibilities. 

Education Committee 
Carol Byrne reported: 
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Two sessions of Weaving I were offered in December. At this time the two sessions scheduled for January, 2021 

are cancelled, due to the recent rise in the COVID numbers. 

All other Classes, Workshops and Bee in the Know sessions are on hold until it is determined safe that they be 

held in the Weavers West Guild Studios. 

Don’t forget to submit “Virtual Bee in the Know” on-line classes, workshops, etc. to Carol Byrne for distribution 

to the membership.   

Membership:  
Lorraine Kimmel Reported: 

We have three new members:  

Sandy Basse 
Lisa Davis 
Alie Conrad-Lake 

Spinners:  
Pat O’neil reported that the Spinners are looking for a new chairperson. 

New Business:  
The new committee chairpersons are as follows: 

Committee New 2021 
Audit Gloria Jacobs 
Communication Mary Jones 
Craft Fair Bonnie Benson 
Education  Carol Byrne 
Federation Esther Federman 
Hospitality Kathy Ingles 
Library Diane Conery 
Linus Project Jan Jordan 
Looms Mike Krause/Wendy Mizinski 
Membership Lorraine Kimmel 
Monitors Barbara Smith 
Newsletter Cynthia Geyer-Goering 
Programs Peggy Marshall 
Publicity Cynthia Geyer-Goering 
Quality Control Barbara Wood 
Safety Lise Lavigne  
Special Events Sharon Morken/Sherry G0wer 
Spinners Pat O’neill 
Summer Weaving Unfilled due to COVID-19 
Sunshine Kristen Taylor 
Web Committee Nancy Grunwaldt/Pam 

Chumbley/Carol Price 
Yarn Store Paula Dean 
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Old Business:  

For The Good Of The Order:  

 
Submitted January 8, 2021  

Marcia Steil 

 


